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Winter Programme 2020-21
Due to the current (and changing) Covid restrictions in place, we are currently running a rather different Winter Programme this year.  This includes compulsory booking ahead of time.  See https://www.binghamarchery.co.uk/bookings for details.
The Winter Programme starts on Sunday 6th September 2020 full details below:

Sunday Morning ~ Frostbite shoots ~ 10.00 to 12.00 approx
The football club has confirmed that it will not be using the Aslockton field on Sunday Mornings and so we plan to shoot every Sunday for the rest of the year.  From January there will be some football session planned, so we have booked 2 sessions a month, with the option for additional Sundays at short notice.  Keep an eye on notifications for changes to the shooting schedule as it is likely to change due to the current circumstances.

All sessions will be from 10.00 and we will be shooting a Frostbite ~ 3 dozen arrows at 30 metres on an 80cm face (ten zone scoring).
Every Sunday 6th September to 27th December 2020

10th & 24th January 2021

14th & 28th February 2021

14th & 28th March 2021

We will be taking part in the Nottinghamshire Archery Society’s regional Frostbite League this year in lieu of the National Frostbite League not taking place.  Best score for each archer will be submitted at the end of each month.

Unfortunately the Club Indoor Championships and the Winter Knockout are currently not being planned to be run.  However we will be continuously reviewing the situation and will inform of any changes.
Please turn up on time to help put things out and if you are leaving early please put away whatever you can at that time.
Please check the web site regularly for any updates and news

www.binghamarchery.co.uk
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